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Good morning Rachel,

Could you clarify when the work occurred? It was not clear in the SEPA that this was a code
enforcement issue. In other similar cases, there has been a post-cultural resources
survey/assessment to ensure no resources were impacted as a result of the activities.

Regards,

Corrine Camuso

Yakama Nation

Cultural Resources Program Archaeologist
Office 509-865-5121 ext. 4776

From: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 3:34 PM

To: Corrine Camuso

Cc: Jeremy Johnston

Subject: RE: SE-22-00015 Thorp Landing - Notice of Application

Good afternoon Corrine,

[ was just looking for a little more input for this specific project. This is actually a code enforcement
case, which means all of the work and ground disturbing activities have already been completed.
With that being said, would you still recommend a cultural resources survey since the project has

already been completed?

Thank you for your help.

Ritwon L,
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